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Parking Lot Procedures 
 
Dear Purchase Day Camp Parents, 
 
Our drop-off and pick-up process can be time-consuming based upon traffic flow on Purchase Street. The 
Harrison Police Department has advised us to utilize the process listed below to maintain safety and increase 
efficiency during high congestion times in our parking lot. This procedure has worked for the past several 
years, so I am asking for your patience and cooperation. Like you, SAFETY IS OUR NUMBER ONE PRIORITY. 
 
At certain times, cars will not be allowed to turn left out of our parking lot to head south on Purchase Street.  
This procedure will be in effect from 8:40am till 9:15am and again from 3:40pm to 4:15pm.   

• All cars will exit our lot by turning right and going around the triangle to the stop sign at Cottage 
Avenue and Purchase Street.  

• From that stop sign, cars will head south (left) onto Purchase Street or north (right) onto Purchase 
Street. 

• Cars heading to White Plains should turn right (north) onto Purchase Street and then go down Barnes 
Lane through Silver Lake to get to North Broadway. 

 
We have mailed you your Carpool Number, which includes an assigned AM Drop-Off Time between 8:35am 
and 8:50am. You have the option to come before the traffic restrictions go into effect. We recognize that this 
time may not work for your schedule. However, if most of our parents can arrive near their drop off time, that 
will also alleviate a lot of traffic on the street and make our process fast, efficient and most of all SAFE. No 
matter what your assigned drop off time, we encourage you to drop off earlier.   

We will be ready to receive campers as early as 8:35am. For more detailed information on our transportation 
procedures, please scan the QR code below to reference the 2024 Parent’s Guide (pages 12 – 14). As always, I 
am available to answer any questions.  Please feel free to call the main office at 914-949-2636. I look forward 
to another great summer serving your family. 

 

 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
James E. Kelly, Executive Director 

https://www.purchasedaycamp.com/_files/ugd/f34ae6_fe64768ceba44fcda36d040211938f3f.pdf



